
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
13 March 2018 

Years 4P, 4ML, 4W, 5C, 5N, 6C, 6G Queen’s Baton Relay Excursion 
Dear Parents, 
 
On the 26th of March 2018 our very own Amber Spence (Year 6 student) will be running with the Queen’s 
Baton in Mary Street for the Commonwealth Games Queen’s Baton Relay.  Our grade 4-6 classes have been 
given the opportunity to attend the Queen’s Baton Relay Community Celebration in Albert Park and then 
cheer on Amber as she completes her course on the relay run in Mary Street and see the baton first hand.  
Activities at the Celebration include live entertainment by Caitlyn Shadbolt, children’s entertainer Games 
Boy ’18, and the Gympie Council has organised mini Commonwealth Games sporting activities for the 
students to participate in.  
 
Date:  26/03/2018 
Time:  Depart – 11.00am 
 Leave Albert Park for Mary Street – 12.30pm 
 Return – Approx 1.45pm 
How:  Bus 
Cost:  Free  
Uniform:  Students are to wear full school uniform including their school hat. 
Lunch:  Students will eat before they leave and have their afternoon break upon return to the school. 
Water:  Students must bring a drink bottle to stay hydrated during the day. 
 
Please return the permission slip below and the medical form stapled to the back to the office by the 9th of 
March 2018. 

 

Years 4P, 4ML, 4W, 5C, 5N, 6C, 6G Queen’s Baton Relay Excursion 
Permission Form 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Queen’s Baton Relay Community Celebration at 

Albert Park and Queen’s Baton Relay in Mary Street on the 26th of March 2018, traveling by 

bus. 

      

Student’s Name: ______________________________   Class: ________________ 

 

Parent’s Name: ________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: ___________________________    Date: _________________ 
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